


Meetinghouse Advisory Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]Approved Minutes for May 30, 2017
In attendance: Kerry Bourne, Peter Meyer, Lee Anne Parker
Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm, first meeting of 2017 taking place at the Meetinghouse.
Adjusted minutes of 5.11.17  to correctly identify “Ladies Benevolent Society”.
Grant:  Peter reported submitting the final paperwork to support the award from Vermont Historic Preservation. We expect written acknowledgement of their approval next week.  The decision is to go with the bid from Pete Newton on the balustrade work and Perry Phoenix for the roof repair.  Kerry and Peter will notify all those who bid on this project with our decision.  We are still reviewing our options regarding the cost and availability of a rental lift needed to extend upwards 80’ to allow safe repair of the structure.  Work is expected to commence in August.
Fund Raising: Peter will attend The Strolling of the Heifers this weekend and will display the quilt donated by the Ladies Benevolent Society hoping to sell many raffle tickets.  Raffle drawing will take place in December.  The Welcome Center fund raiser will be on June 23rd.  Lee Anne will coordinate picking up donated food at UNFI and will be responsible for setting up the quilt for display and raffle.  Lee Anne will check with Louise Sirois at the library about displaying the quilt at the town rummage sale on the Newfane green.  
Next meeting will be WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21st at the Meetinghouse.
Meeting adjourned 8:15pm
Respectfully submitted,
Lee Anne Parker




